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Karen DeMaria

From: Karen DeMaria

Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 9:36 AM
To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: FW: Avocado Tree 744 Windsor Dr

From: John Cole [mailto:shadetreeservices@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 3:30 PM

To: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Avocado Tree 744 Windsor Dr

Karen, Here is a picture of the extent of the decay in the cavity of the main stem for your file.

Respectively

John Cole

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone










Karen DeMaria

From: Karen DeMaria

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 2:19 PM
To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: FW: Ficus Benjamina

From: John Cole [mailto:shadetreeservices@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 5:21 PM

To: Craig Reynolds <craig@craigreynolds.net>; Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Ficus Benjamina

Craig, | was able to stop by and inspect the Ficus Trees @744 Windsor Lane. | identified 3 Ficus Benjamina
trees along the right side of the property. | met the owner and made him aware that there were indeed 3 trees
and not two.

Respectively

John Cole
Arborist

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
























